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We were honored to have National Exchange President Lou Molitor (center) and his 
wife Patti join us in handing out 16,000 flags at the Houston Rodeo Parade. They also       

attended our breakfast meeting and our Spaghetti Dinner Fundraiser.  



We were honored to have National Exchange Club 

President Lou Molitor and his wife Patti (center) 
join us for our breakfast meeting, Spaghetti and the 
Rodeo Parade. They are shown with  ECSL President 
Gladys Brumfield (left) and District Representatives 

Brenda Robinson and Clark Walter.  

Join Fort Bend Seniors Meals on Wheels on March 

20, 2013 at 9:30 a.m. at the headquarters located 
at 1330 Band Road in Rosenberg for the 
March for Meals. 

The Exchange Club of SL President Gladys Brumfield       

presented a check to FBS in the amount of $2,000 to Susan 
Whitacre Director of Fund Development and Volunteers 
along with and David Vasquez, Chairman of the Board.  

6th Annual Mad Hatter Spring Luncheon and Fashion Show Benefiting Fort Bend Seniors 
Meals on Wheels Friday, April 26th, 2013, 11:30 am Stafford Centre for the Performing Arts 10505 
Cash Road, Stafford, TX Reservation & Sponsorship Form Online at www.fortbendseniors.org  

Texana Ambassador Rafika Milledge accepted a check in the amount of  
$1,000 for Texana Behavioral, Healthcare and Developmental Center of Fort 
Bend County. Her motto is “I’m different and I can make a difference.” 
www.texanacenter.com 
 
Director of Development and Community Relations, Tracy Shaw, invites 
you to attend the Texana Center’s Reaching  for the Stars “Bollywood” 

Gala at Safari Texas on Friday, April 12, 2013. 

Executive Director Vita Rogers accepted a 
check in the amount of $10,000, for the 
Fort Bend Women’s Center Child Abuse 
Prevention Program. Their fundraiser 
“Boogie” is March 23 at the Stafford 
Center. www.fortbendwomenscenter.org 

Scott McClintic, Nick Landowski,  

Leslie Woods and Eric Schenkelberg   
accepted a check in the amount of $4000 
for the Fort Bend Family YMCA. 
www.ymcahouston.org/fort-bend-family 

Karen Daley and Larryn accepted a 
check in the amount of  $1,500 for The 
ARC of Fort Bend, working to improve 
the lives of persons with intellectual 
disabilities. www.arcoffortbend.org 



 

 

Robert Kern, Martin Nguyen, John Hancock, Randy McClendon, Bill Calhoun,  

Betty Baitland, Dave Kiger, Helen Burgess, Jim Richard, Rachel Dietrich, Matt Kilboy,  

Charlie Braun, Paul Davey, Susan Whitacre 

Charter Members of the Exchange club 
of Sugar Land since 1987 Jim Hudnall, 
Mark Eyring, Bob Hargarther and Al 

Mc Donald were recognized at the new 
member induction Ceremony. 
 

New Member Carl Farve was spon-
sored by Amy Mitchell and inducted by 
Past President  Scott McClintic. 

We would like to thank our sponsors listed below for their generous support of our event. 
Don Kerstetter of Classic Chevrolet for being our Title Sponsor for the fourth year.  

Other generous sponsors included the Jabez Foundation, Fluor Corporation, Gallery Furniture, 

BBVA Compass Bank, The Marketing Department, bizINTOUCH, Champion Technology, 
Twin Peaks, Mitchell & Duff, LLC, You Only Younger MedSpa, Farha Ahmed, PLLC, Hardee 

Investments, First Tire and Automotive, Silver Eagle Distributors, Coca Cola and Republic 

National Beverage. Sauce Team Sponsors: Sonal Bhuchar and Jake Messinger 

The 26th Annual Spaghetti Dinner 
Auction Committee members met 
to send “Thank You” notes to the 
businesses and individuals who 
gave items to make our Live and 
Silent Auctions a huge success. 
 

Light of Hope Invite     
  

Please Join Us As We Shine The Light 
On Child Abuse     
  

Light of Hope 
Friday, April 5 6:00 p.m.- 7:00 p.m.  
Sugar Land Town Square 
  

sponsored by Friends of Child Advocates and The Exchange Club of Sugar Land.  

SAVE THE DATE!!!! Put it on your calendar today!  
Treasures Under The Sea Gala benefiting Child Advocates of Fort Bend  
Saturday, May 4, 2013 
Sugar Land Marriott   
Get your tickets on-line. ww.cafb.org 


